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Commonw=lth Edison
C one First National Plaza, Chicago, litenois
O Address Reply to: Post Office Box 767

Chicago. Illinois 60690s

Au gust 18, 1982

Mr. Jame s G. Kepple r , Regional Administrator
Directorate o f Inspection and

Enforcement - Region III
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

Subject: Braidwood Station Units 1 and 2
I&E Inspection Report Nos.
50-456/81-14 a nd 50-457/81-14

Re ference (a): January 5, 1982, letter from
C. E. Norelius to Cordell Reed .

(b): February 4, 1982, letter from
L.O. DelGeorge to J. G. Kepple r.

Dear Mr. Keppler:

This is to provide information regarding liftoff test of
tendons stressed at Braidwood using gauges which were later found to
be out o f tolerance. This matter was discussed in the inspection
report attached to reference (a) and was the subject o f a Notice o f
Violation.

In responding to the Notice of Violation we indicated that
a lif tof f test would be performed on the last tendon stressed on

i each aay the gauges were found to be out of tolerance. The results
of these tests would be evaluated by the architect-engineer to'

determine if further action is necessary. We expected to be able to
supply a report of this evaluation by June 30, 1982. It now appears
that the testing will be done in October o f 1982 and that our final

j report will be available by December 31, 1982.

! Please address questions regarding this matter to this
office.

Very truly yours,
I
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Nuclea r Licensing Admins trator
1m

&O 2 4 p4775N
8209160604 820913 ~ |
PDR ADOCK 05000456G pyg

. - -


